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Dear Valued Guest, 

In order to provide a safe and secure hotel environment and to further improve the quality of our 

services, Tokyo Marriott Hotel will make the following change to our service charge. 

Effective date: November 1, 2022 

Revised service charge: 13% 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and ask for your understanding in this 

matter. 

We thank you for your continued patronage and look forward to your continued support. 
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